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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant
Revisions to 1994 Annual Radioactive Effluent Release Report

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are five revised pages of the Plant Hatch Annual Radioactive Effluent Release
Report for 1994, which Georgia Power Company transmitted to the NRC by letter dated
April 19, 1995. Due to a typographical error in the laboratory analysis report, the Unit 2
liquid tritium releases in the third quarter were reported to be 1.46 curies less than the
actual releases (i ¢ . 141 curies rather than 2 87 curies). Also, the offsite doses for organs
were calculated to be up to 0 02 microrem less than the actual doses.

Should you have questions in this regard, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

'\ },_
‘/J T. Beckham, Jr.

Enclosure: Revised Pages: Annual Radioactive
Effluent Release Report for 1994
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cc:  (See next page.)
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